June 22, 2004

 Re:  
Insured:



Claimant:
l


Date of Loss:



Our claim #:


Dear:  Ms. Jones:

Your Adjusting Company, Inc., is the third party administrator for Keys County. Florida.  We have been notified that you were a passenger on a van involved in an accident on the above date.  We hope that you are doing well and not seriously injured.

You should be made aware that in the State of Florida, your own automobile insurance is primary for payment of medical bills, under your Personal Injury Protection (PIP) coverage.  This coverage would provide benefits to you concerning the above accident. PIP coverage typically covers 80% of the medical bills, above any applicable PIP deductible the policy might have.  Often, the remaining 20% is paid by Medical Payments, which is a separate coverage that may be available under the policy.

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please call me at (888) 222-1111
Very truly yours,

YOUR ADJUSTING  COMPANY, INC.

Cc: Quality Insurance Co. 
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